Darlene

From: Dana Ayers <dayers@jcpsmail.org>
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 4:01 PM

To: Darlene Fox

Subject: Joint BOE and County Commissioner mtg
Hi Darlene,

I hope you had a good Crhistmas and New Year's Day.

I am working with my Board of Ed members to schedule the joint meeting with you and the county
commissioners. We discussed doing this in early February. WIll any of these dates work for you and the
commissioners? I tried to avoid the first and third Tuesdays that you all have meetings. We would plan for a
6:00 pm meeting.

Monday, Feb 5th

Thursday, Feb 8th
Monday, Feb 12th
Tuesday, Feb 13th

Please let me know what is best as soon as possible.

Thanks,
Dana

Dana L. Ayers, Ed. D.
Superintendent

Jackson County Public Schools
398 Hospital Road

Sylva, NC 28779
828-586-2311

Twitter: @DrDanaAyers



